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Dear Parent/Carer of [StudentFullName] 

Re Class of 25 Yearbook, Leavers Hoodies and Prom. 

The Y11 social Committee are working with key staff in school to provide a range of keepsakes and 
a wonderful send off with the Prom on Friday 27 June 2025.  

The Hoodies are produced by Fizz and will have a large ‘25’ print on the back, containing the names 
of all students in the Year Group, and will also feature an embroidered logo on the front. Students 
can pick from a range of 79 different colours. Fizz have quoted the College Hoodie to cost £25 each. 
Students will also have the opportunity to personalise their Hoodie with a nickname should they 
wish, at a small additional cost of £5. 

Our Yearbooks, also produced by Fizz, will feature messages from staff, portraits, photographs and 
comments from students which are sure to bring back many happy memories for years to come, 
and is the perfect way of capturing all those priceless moments from the school years that have 
flown by so quickly. The Yearbook is quoted by Fizz at the price of £23. Students will be asked 
shortly via Teams to provide a portrait picture of themselves, their favourite song and a short quote 
to add to the yearbook. 

All of the students have the opportunity to purchase a Yearbook, Leavers’ Hoodie, or indeed both. 
There will only be one order; students will not be able to place orders after 3rd April 2025 and this 
date will not be extended. 

To place an order, please visit the following website: https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/ 

Our School Unique ID is: 26373YR11 

You must place an order before 3rd April 2025. I cannot stress this deadline enough, as we do 
not want anyone to be disappointed. We will not be ordering any spare Yearbooks or Hoodies, so 
if your child later wishes they had ordered one once they see other students with theirs, 
unfortunately it will be too late, so please do not miss out! 
 
Lastly, just to give you some advance notice that Prom tickets will be on sale after the Easter 
break and will be £26 per person. A polite reminder that prom tickets can only be purchased by 
students who have met requirements through their attendance, uniform and attitude to learning 
throughout Y11. If school has any concerns this will be communicated with a letter before tickets 
are on sale. 
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All orders for Hoodies and Yearbooks will be delivered direct to school for you to collect. We will 
advise when this will be in due course. 

Yours faithfully 

Ms Ruth Putsoane & Mrs Kirsty Booker 

(Student Support Officer Y11 & Achievement Lead Y11)  
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